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School District No. 59 (Peace River South) 
 

 

 

 

February 19, 2025 
 
Board of Education           
 
RE:  Capital Projects Update  
 

Crescent Park Elementary School Expansion Project 
 
Since January 22, 2025 the following have occurred: 
 

• January 20, 2025 
o Tender closed. 4 bids received with prices ranging from $3.1 to $4.9 million 

• January 23, 2025  
o Engineer, Director of Operations, Facilities Manager and Secretary-Treasurer  

met to review the 4 bids. 
• January 24, 2025 

o Director of Operations met with the Ministry to provide an update. 
o Director of Operations and Facilities Manager met with the City of Dawson 

Creek to discuss the building permit process. 
• January 29, 2025  

o Engineer recommended SD59 award Fort Modular for the modular portion of 
the project. 

• January 30, 2025  
o Director of Operations, Facilities Manager and Secretary-Treasurer (SD59 

Project Team) reviewed Engineer’s recommendation and agreed. 
• February 4, 2025  

o Modular portion of project was awarded to Fort Modular. Our Completed 
Projects | Case Studies | Fort Modular  

• February 10, 2025  
o Project kick off meeting with Fort Modular, Engineer and SD59 project team, 

including Principal Richer. 
• February 13, 2025 

o Director of Operations met with the Ministry to update progress. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://fortmodular.com/case-studies/
https://fortmodular.com/case-studies/
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The project budget is: 
Ministry funding    $5,000,000 
Ministry contingency funding     2,500,000 
Board Contribution       1,700,000 
Total      $9,200,000 
 
Spent to date:     $    138,287 
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